## **United Suffolk Sheep Association**

**DIRECTOR VACANCY NOTICE - DISTRICT 3** 

## ~VACANCY NOTICE~

There is a director vacancy in District 3 as Gary Hoskins has stepped down, one year remains in his term. The USSA Board will select an individual to fill that position until next fall's election.

The USSA Board will fill this vacancy at their December or January Board of Directors meeting. If you are interested in filling this position, we ask that you submit your name and a brief bio to the USSA Office by December 1st. Please submit information via:

Email - amanda@suffolks.org Fax - 734.335.7646

If you are unsure if you meet the qualifications to run for the board, which include -

- 1. A member in good standing. (Article III. Membership. Section 1. General Qualifications)
- 2. Must have registered sheep with the Association in the calendar year of their candidacy and in each of the immediate prior two calendar years. (Article V. Directors. Section 2. Number and Qualifications)

If you have any questions please contact a the USSA Office.